
Report from the Business Committee 
Wednesday, May 8, 2019 
 

TOPICS: 
Community Service Delivery Model 
2019-20 Preliminary Budget 
 

 
SCHOOL COMMUNITY MODEL – Assistant Superintendent Bob Esliger provided 
recommendations on the district’s school community service delivery model. Mr. Esliger 
also provided a draft of the Community School Program Review. 
 
The Committee will continue to discuss the topic at the Regular Board meeting on 
Wednesday, May 29, 2019.  
 
Watch the discussion 
 

 
BUDGET – Director of Finance Taunia Sutton provided further information on the 2019-20 
preliminary budget. 
 
Watch the discussion 
 
 
All Board meetings are now streamed live and archived on our YouTube Channel. 
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